

BUSINESS SERVICES

GOVERNING BOARD

Rosaleah Pallasigue, President Irene Lopez, Vice-President Marcos A. Diaz, Clerk Rodolfo Linares, Member Antonio Martinez, Member

Quality education and opportunity for all students to succeed

Edward Velasquez Interim Superintendent **Peter Wong**

Interim Chief Business Official

May 4, 2018

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 2018-2019 Proposed Budget

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the GOVERNING BOARD of the SAN YSIDRO SCHOOL DISTRICT, at a Special Board meeting to be held on June 7, 2018, will conduct a public hearing regarding the 2018-19 Proposed Budget.

Each year the District is required to adopt a budget for the next fiscal year. The budget must be reviewed during public hearing, and the board must consider any written comments received prior to the public hearing. The fiscal year 2018-19 budget is presented to the Governing Board for consideration and approval. The budget includes the budget assumptions proposed by the Governor in his May Revise, identifies the anticipated General Fund revenues and expenditures, the fund balances of other District funds and multi-year projections.

All individuals wishing to submit written comments to the District regarding the 2018-19 Proposed Budget may do so. All written comments or questions should be addressed to Mr. Peter Wong, Interim Chief Business Official, San Ysidro School District, 4350 Otay Mesa Road, San Ysidro, CA 92173 or call (619) 428-4476. All individuals wishing to participate in the public hearing are invited to attend the meeting of the Governing Board at the following time and location:

DATE: June 7, 2018

TIME: 6:00 p.m.

LOCATION: San Ysidro School District

Education Center

4350 Otay Mesa Road San Ysidro, CA 92173

(619) 428-4476 Ext. 3004 • Fax (619) 428-9355 • peter.wong@sysd.k12.ca.us